
  March 22, 2001 
 
 
 
Alderman Michael S. D'Amato 

 
 

 
Dear Michael: 
 
 Today I have submitted your name for reappointment to the Federated Library System 
Board.  As you know this is subject to the confirmation of the Milwaukee County Board of 
Supervisors.  
 
 I am greatly appreciative of your continued willingness to serve the citizens of Milwaukee 
County on this very important Board. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
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